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30/10/2018  10:48:072018/4667/P SUPPRT Josh Goodbody Dear Sirs,

With reference to planning application number 2018/4667/P.

I wish to register my support for the application.

Rima's bakery has provided the community with excellent baked goods, however, with such a business model 

becoming subject to increasing levels of competition (e.g. Gails Bakery opening earlier this year), it is clear 

that the change of use would be both to the benefit of the proprietor and the wider community in Kentish Town.

I welcome the potential increase in the selection of hot and cold food on the high street, provided by a family 

run business. 

To obfuscate the true intentions of the application as only "chicken and pizza" is highly misleading, as the 

application notes that "It is anticipated as well as potentially the sale of hot food there will be other food options 

available including salads, hot sandwiches, hot and cold drinks." 

I welcome additional competition and selection of food on Kentish Town High Street.
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